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Lindsay - Oct. 1
Caroline BDay - Oct. 5
Juliana BDay - Oct. 6
Debra BDay - Oct. 9
Alisha BDay - Oct. 12
Anita 10 Yrs - Oct. 12
Peggy 5 Yrs - Oct. 14
 
 
 
 
 

Brandi

Curriculum Night
Toddlers - Oct. 1
Early Preschool - Oct. 3
Infants - Oct. 8

Picture Day - Oct. 25
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2019 October NEWSLETTER

A Great Place for a Childhood

Fair Traffic: Please be aware that the State Fair
will be running October 17th through the 27th. 
Traffic will be very challenging.  Please plan
extra time in your afternoon commute and/or find
alternative routes as we still need to be able to
close the center at 6pm.  In year’s past, I-40
seems to be the best route to get in and out.
Pajama Day Thursday, October 31st We would
like to discourage families from sending children
to school dressed in costumes for Halloween. 
While we would love to see how cute everyone
looks in their costume (so please share your
photos), many costumes pose safety hazards
(tripping, and choking). Costumes are not made
to hold up for 9 hours of playtime, and we would
hate for an expensive (or a priceless handmade
costume) to be ruined before the big night. 
Some costumes may cause young children to be
afraid, and are not conducive to the regular
routine in a classroom (imagine how pottying
would work with a full-bodied Spiderman
costume - yikes!). To give the children an
opportunity to wear something different for the
day, we will hold Pajama Day on Thursday,
October 31st.  Help your child pick out their
favorite pair of pajamas to sport that day! 
Allergies in the Center: A few members of our
parent group have asked me to remind you that
we are a Peanut Sensitive center due to the
number of children with severe allergies we
have.  Because MANY of the candies out there
are made in factories where peanuts may be,
please refrain from bringing candy to share with
friends on Halloween.  Thank you for helping to
keep everyone safe on this season.
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Picture Day
October 25, 2019 | 8:30 am

Individual and Sibling Portraits Available

Picture Day
October 25, 2019 | 8:30 am
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Green Thumb Moments

1 Truth or Myth
You can't plant plants in the winter.1M
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Flowers -

Leaf Lettuce, Kale, Carrots, CabbageVegetables -

Choosing a book from our
library helps you: 
 

R C C  L E N D I N G  L I B R A R Y

Be a Mystery Reader 

Reading with your child may be one of the most meaningful and memorable ways
to spend time imagining and learning together at home. Growing Readers

emphasizes the importance of reading aloud to children and cultivating a love of
great books.

Select great books for your
child, at each age and stage,
Strengthen your child's
educational development,
Introduce and discuss
themes, explore new
concepts or guide your child
through life's experiences.

H E L P  S U P P O R T  E A R L Y  L I T E R A C Y  A T  R C C

No time to visit your local library? 
No problem...



Bright Horizons Triangle Truck Day is coming soon!
Our Truck Day will raise funds for Bright Horizons Foundation for Children. 

On November 2nd from 10:30am-12:30pm, we will gather at 
Bright Horizons at Harrison Park 

to join forces and make a difference in the lives of children in crisis. Triangle
Truck Day will host various trucks and modes of transportation for children of

all ages to explore. 
There will also be professional face painting, food trucks, kid activities,

vendors, raffles and more! Stop by the front desk for more details.
 

We hope you’ll join us!  



READ FOR THE RECORD

Each year, Jumpstart
selects a campaign
book that fosters
language and social-
emotional
development, honors
the diversity in our
world, has a strong
narrative, and appeals
to young children. That
book is read across the
country and around the
world by adults and
young readers
on Read for the
Record day. 
 
 

Thank You, Omu! tells
the story of a generous
elderly woman who
makes a fantastic pot of
thick red stew. 
 
 

November 7, 2019
 
 

Contact the front desk if you would like to
participate as a reader.
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Center Highlights

 Soccer Shots' new season began Sept. 13th
To learn more or enroll for Soccer Shots at RCC visit,

SOCCERSHOTS.ORG/RDU
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Cultivate Compassion
 
Do you know that compassion is a learned behavior? People are not born generous, thoughtful, and polite, or
for that matter rude or mean-spirited. We develop attitudes from our early life experiences, family being the
significant influence. Children, who live in an environment of understanding and empathy tend to relate to
others with an open heart and mind. 
 
Although modeling is a prime motivator, below are a few suggestions to help compassion become part of
your family culture:
 
Discuss emotions. Young children need to be able to identify, understand, and respond to their own
emotions before they can relate to how someone else might be feeling.  Give children a “feelings” vocabulary
by labeling emotions (mad, sad, glad, angry, frustrated, scared, and happy).
 
Help children consider how others might be feeling. Talk about how the other person might be
experiencing a situation. At times, even very caring children will say or do something that seems mean-
spirited. Ask your child how she would feel if someone said or did that to her. 
 
Recognize children’s understanding and intent. There are times adults unintentionally put our motives
and biases on children. For example, a young child who comments on another’s disability or color of skin is
often merely expressing curiosity, rather than prejudice or unkindness. A toddler who hits or grabs toys isn’t
being “mean,” she’s just being a toddler. 
 
Acknowledge that actions are powerful. Practice caring by supporting others. Whether it’s helping a friend,
drawing a picture for a relative, or assisting with household chores, purposely practicing helpful behaviors
teaches compassion. 
 
Promote compassion through play. Play helps children make sense of their world.  While trying different
roles, children uninhibitedly express their feelings, explore distressing or confusing issues, experience social
cues, and begin to learn to appreciate different perspectives. 
 
Read to connect children to broader experiences. Read fiction and nonfiction books about people who
come from all walks of life, cultures, and circumstances. For age-appropriate suggestions, access Bright
Horizons - Growing Readers https://www.brighthorizons.com/family-resources/reading-children-books. 
 
Make caring about others a family affair. As a family, discuss and plan small (and large) acts of kindness.
Children might make appreciation cards and gifts for friends, relatives, and people who take care of us:
military personnel, mail carriers, teachers, librarians, firefighters or police officers. Plan family activities to
raise funds for organizations or write thank you cards to military personnel. One organization to review is
Operation Gratitude (https://www.operationgratitude.com/). Volunteer as a family and get involved with
organizations such as The Bright Horizons Foundation for Children, and learn about ways that your family
can contribute toward the well-being of others. (http://www.brighthorizonsfoundation.org/get-
involved/resources/) 



Bright Horizons at Raleigh Corporate Center

800 Corporate Center Dr.
Raleigh, NC 27612
919-852-0509 (p)
919-852-5390 (f)


